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Hi,

Im expressing my concern that political issues and societal changes is finding its way to impact
our Catholic education.

Catholic and other religious schools should be left out of any current political and social trends.
We Christians pay for our children to be guided and taught these values.

We have state schools for a reason. Why should these issues be imposed on my children. We
choose the Christian way of life and strongly oppose any changes.

Regards

Eliane Baissari

Sent from my iPhone





